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TRADERS GO TO CITY HALL TO PRESS CASE
ON TRANSPORT FOR LONDON FAILURES

Traders, along with some of their supporters,

Enfield & Haringey, Joanne McCartney, to press for
a review of TfL's handling of investigations into the
ongoing complaints of unacceptable conduct by
the market operator and for a fresh investigation.
Joanne was thanked for the support she has
previously given traders, including having written
to the Mayor on behalf of traders about the
situation on a number of occasions. Traders will
also now be writing to the Deputy Mayor with
responsibility for regeneration, Jules Pipe, and the
Deputy Mayor with responsibility for transport,
Heidi Alexander.

Delegation of market traders and supportrs
with Joanne McCartney AM at City Hall

Carlos Burgos, longstanding market campaigner said "We are not simply saying what we think about the
behaviour of the market operator but that Transport for London can't simply undertake whitewash
investigations when it comes to matters of ethics and community cohesion. Otherwise TfL is in danger of
giving the impression that they condone racism and bullying. If that's the case then we have a right to know
whether the elected officials they are ultimately accountable to agree with this 'turn a blind eye' approach”.
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